
From: Kathleen Schubert [mailto:keschubert@q.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 1:43 PM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: written objection - Team Ortho event 10.27.18 
 

I write to again place my objection to events sponsored by Team Ortho.  The 
philanthrophic record of this organization is poor to deficient and I understand the city 
has had considerable feedback and intelligence provided on Team Ortho .  As residents 
in an area generally gracious in being disrupted from parking in our garages or streets, 
and noise and crowds, I ask that you do not permit the noise testing nor the events 
sponsored by Team Ortho.  As tax paying residents we deserve more consideration and 
ask that the event if worthwhile and philanthropic be diversified to other 
neighborhoods.  Team Ortho events should, however be disallowed.              
 
Thank you,  Kathleen Schubert   280 Summit Ave St Paul 55102 
 


